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Moss & Barnett's St. Cloud office location recently completed an update and renovation of their
interior space. The improvements include upgraded meeting spaces to better accommodate our
clients both in-person and virtually, additional work space for our growing professional team, and
the creation of flexible workspace areas that allow our team and other professional service providers
to collaborate with ease in serving our clients.

We look forward to completing the finishing touches over the coming weeks and welcome our
clients and friends to visit when in the St. Cloud area.

Moss & Barnett St. Cloud Office Interior View
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